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Good afternoon, 

I am writing to submit comments in support of the proposed rule change to make civil arbitration hearings, motion 
hearings, and small claims trials remote. I believe that the proposed rule change will prove to be efficient and expedite 

the processing of civil litigation. 

Thank you. 

Andrea L. Greene, Esq. 
Vella & Maren 
New Jersey Staff Counsel for the Progressive Group of Insurance Companies 
732-362-3292 
866-827-4716 (fax) 
973-769-8135 (mobile) 
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